
7. RESIDENT GROUP REPRESENTATION

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Barbara Lindsay, Community Secretary

Corporate Plan Output:  Advocacy 6.1.text.47

The purpose of this report is to nominate Board members to liaise with new residents
groups in the Papanui area.

At the 2 August  meeting the Board granted formal recognition to two new residents’
associations in the Papanui ward, namely Casebrook and Redwood.  It is expected that
in the near future a further two will be established – South Papanui and Northlands.

In order to improve communication between the community and the Community Board,
the Board assigned members to community groups that it had been working with as at
March 1999, updating this in May this year.  A copy of the list is attached.  Some of
these groups may be in recess.  Members may wish to add the four new groups to this
list with Board reports.

Recommendation: That Board members be assigned to liaise with the four new residents
associations being formed in the Papanui ward.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That Myra Barry be the Board’s representative on the Northcote

Association and Dennis Hills be its representative on the Redwood
Association.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


